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       New Inn, 

       Cashel, 

       Co. Tipperary E25 VH05 
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Dear Parents, 

 

We will be holding our annual Easter Egg raffle on Thursday 25th March. Tickets 

will cost €2 each or 3 for €5. All proceeds will go to the Rockwell Rovers G.A.A. 

development fund. The children will get great use from this facility so your support 

would be very much appreciated. 

 

 

Please also note that the school will close at 12pm on March 26th for Easter 

Holidays. Busses will operate at this time.  

 

 

For children going home by car – Ms Kinane and Mrs Harringtons class can be 

collected at 11:50am.  All other children can be collected at 11.55am.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

_______________________________ 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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